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November 2022 

Newcastle Inner City Bypass – Rankin Park to Jesmond 
Site compound off Platt Street, Waratah  
The Australian and NSW Governments are funding construction of a 3.4 kilometre section of the 
Newcastle Inner City Bypass between Rankin Park and Jesmond, to the west of the John Hunter 
Hospital. Transport for NSW has engaged Fulton Hogan to finalise the design and construct this 
section of the bypass.  

Establishing a site compound 
A site compound is being established at the rear of the Mater Hospital in the disused reservoir, 
adjacent to the current staff overflow parking area. The compound will accommodate site sheds to 
house project staff, amenities and meeting spaces. There will also be around 100 parking spaces.  

From Monday 14 to Wednesday 30 November we will be connecting the site to utilities including 
water, sewer and electricity.  

Details of planned work 
Location Activities  Occurrence  

Villa Road, Waratah West  • Connect water, sewer and electricity 
to site compound 

• Utility service vehicles in the area 
during normal working hours.  

Monday 14 to Wednesday 
30 November between 
7am and 6pm 

 

How will the work affect you? 
Properties in Villa Road, Waratah West may experience a short interruption to water, sewer or 
electricity while we connect the site sheds in the site compound. This would be a one-off interruption 
of no more than an hour for each service. If a short outage is required, we will doorknock impacted 
properties prior to the outage occurring.  
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Critical need for services 

We would also like to understand any specific requirements of residents living on Villa Road that 
could be impacted by these short outages, for example critical medical equipment or machines, 
or other business needs.  
Please contact the project team using the phone number below to discuss your needs so we can 
ensure suitable arrangements are in place before any potential outages. 

More information 
If you would like to provide feedback, or have any questions about this work, please contact our 
project team on 1800 818 433 (24 hours), email RP2JCommunity@fultonhogan.com.au or mail to 
PO Box 186, Waratah, NSW 2298.  

For more information about the project visit nswroads.work/rp2j. Thank you for your patience 
during this important work.  
 
Translating and interpreting service  

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 818 433. 
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